
^vv^ Harrisburg, Ohio 
February 23,2009 

To: Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attention: Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Stt-eet 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
Ref Case # 08-1094-EL-SSO 

From: Mr. and Mrs. James T. Everett 
1102 Columbus Street, Box 88 
Harrisburg, Ohio 43126 

To Whom This May Concem, 

We have recently been made aware of, Mid are concerned about, tiie possibility of 
additional increase in our electricity bills. 

If the proposed electric security plan, filed by the Dayton Power and Light, should be 
adopted by other electric suppliers, how high will our monthly bills eventually become? Those 
of us on a fixed, retirees income are already finding it difficult to make ends meet, hence we are 
very interested in this proposal and wondering how it will affect us. 

We are counting on you to have the good of ail consumers uppermost before making any 
decisions. 

Also, we are wondering what assurances there would be for utility customers that rate 
increases designed to pay for system upgrades will result in improvements to reliability of 
electric service; and what would the consequences be if the electric utility fails to improve its 

service? 

We will attentively be watching the results of the upcoming scheduled hearings. 

Sincerely, 
;;*̂  
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flA^di^j, ^ / ' - ^ 
Mr. and Mrs. J. T. Everett 
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